
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 5/10/2021 7:45 PM 
To: "DA Submission Mailbox" <DASubmission@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Online Submission 

05/10/2021 

M R  Lindsay Fietz 
3 / 25 moore RD 
Freshwater NSW 2096 

RE: DA2021/1620 - 31 Moore Road FRESHWATER NSW 2096 

I am concerned that the new proposals for the Harbord Hotel will vastly affect the amenity o f  the nearby 
Freshwater residents. The new ownership has already seen a rise in the general levels o f  noise emanating 
from the hotel, and the latest proposal would seem to escalate that to a whole new level. The plan for 
additional outdoor music seems totally unwarranted 
for a 'local pub'. It may be argued that the pub has always been here, but this is primarily a residential area, 
and these new proposals seem innappropriate in that context. 
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